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Resurrection of the Lord 
Pastoral Team 

Pastor 
Fr. John H. Harper 

 

Social Concerns Director 
Deacon Michael Schmidt 

 

Pastoral Associate 
Laurie Johnson 

 

Worship Director 
Wayne Efferson 

 

Faith Formation Director 
Jamie Whalen 

 

Faith Formation Coordinator  
Andrea Sabor 

 

Coordinator of Youth Ministry 
Peter Leitermann 

 

Parish Staff 
Faith Formation Secretary 

Charmaine Berchmans 
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Danielle Berchmans 
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Del Bloomquist & Rae Wetzel 

 

Housekeeper 
Mary Greene 

 

Volunteer Coordinator 
Deb Langenhuizen 

 

Accountant/IT Specialist 
Vicki Matuszak 

 

Business Administrator 
Paul Muhs 

 

Early Childhood Coordinator 
Heidi Stubb 

 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Mike Wightman 

 

Confirmation Facilitator 
Christine Wolf 

 

Parish Office 
Hours Monday-Friday 8 am-4 pm 
Phone  (920)499-5156 
Fax (920)429-9285 
E-mail  natscene@nativityparish.com 
 

Faith Formation Office 
Phone (920)499-6012 
 

Mass Schedule 
Monday & Thursday 9:00 am 
     (Communion Prayer Service) 
Tuesday & Friday  9:00 am 
Wednesday  8:00 am 
Weekend     Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 8:30 am & 10:15 am  
Holy Day            Eve 6:30 pm, 

Day 9:00 am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:00 pm  

or by appointment. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Mondays 9:30 am-3:00 pm 
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–Mission Statement 
Nativity of Our Lord Catholic 

Community welcomes all searching for 
God while growing together in faith by 

God’s grace through 
prayer, service and sharing. 

w w w . n a t i v i t y p a r i s h . c o m  



PARISH STEWARDSHIP 
March 31st and April 1st, 2012 

 

Sacrificial Offering ..............................    $13,252.00 
Loose Offertory ...................................           959.00 
Auto Bank Withdrawal ........................        2,578.00 
Total .....................................................    $16,789.00 

To meet our budget, we need an average of  
$16,000.00 each week.  

 

Vision and Spirit ..................................      $1,055.00 
     Vision and Spirit YTD ....................    $71,818.00 
Maint. & Improvement ........................         $632.00 
 

Our Bishop’s Appeal Goal is   $ 89,213.00 
412 parishioners have donated   $ 71,558.00 
Amount needed to reach our goal $ 17,655.00 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 8TH 
Sunday  Acts 10:34a, 37-43/Col 3:1-4 or 1 Cor 

5:6b-8/Jn 20:1-9 or Mk 16:1-7 or, at 
an afternoon or evening Mass, Lk 
24:13-35  

Monday Acts 2:14, 22-33/Mt 28:8-15 
Tuesday Acts 2:36-41/Jn 20:11-18 
Wednesday Acts 3:1-10/Lk 24:13-35  
Thursday Acts 3:11-26/Lk 24:35-48 
Friday  Acts 4:1-12/Jn 21:1-14 
Saturday Acts 4:13-21/Mk 16:9-15 
Sunday  Acts 4:32-35/1 Jn 5:1-6/Jn 20:19-31  
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Don’t forget to sign up for Online Giving. We 
are now offering an online option that 
complements our offering envelope use. By 
signing up to give your weekly offertory and 

special collections online, you will help the parish more 
accurately forecast our finances and plan more strategically. 
Online Giving is a safe, secure and dependable means of income 
for the parish. To sign up go to www.nativityparish.com or call 
Vicki at 920-490-1352 ext. 203 if you need more information. 

 
My Dear Family in Christ, 
 
Easter is the promise of love, hope and eternal life. 
May God bless you and those you love. Happy 
Easter!  
 
Peace in Christ, 

A Message From 
Fr. Jack 

BRINGING CHRIST TO ALL 
Working with parishes and communities, our deacons are 
sharing the Gospel everyday! Through their time and talent they 
are able to assist with the needs of our parishes to bring Christ 
into our day-to-day world.  

  
Individuals who are called to serve in the diaconate commit 
themselves to a five-year formation program. This program 
supports and challenges them on their way to becoming 
ordained servants of God. 

  
The Bishop’s Appeal assists with their journey by providing 
continued education and support needed for their ongoing 
ministry. “Without the Bishop’s Appeal, it would be difficult to 
have a quality formation process or to provide the support 
services needed for the diaconate program,” said Deacon Paul 
Grimm, Director of the Diaconate Department. 

  
Through the diaconate, the Church is able to reach out and 
serve the needs of all persons who come to live and worship in 
the Diocese of Green Bay. For more information on how to 
support the diaconate program by giving a gift to the Bishop’s 
Appeal, please contact your parish, visit the Bishop’s Appeal 
website at www.CatholicFoundationgb.org/give/give, or call 
Debbie toll-free at 877-500-3580, ext. 8184. 



SUN: 8:30 AM Nativity Choir (Church) 
 8:30 AM Songleader/Organist (Bona Hall) 
 10:15 AM Children’s Choir (Church) 
 10:15 AM Songleader/Organist (Bona Hall) 
 
MON: 9:30 AM Eucharistic Adoration-Chapel 
 12:00 PM Quilting Group-Lounge 
 
TUE: 9:00 AM Pray & Play-Lounge 
 6:30 PM Parish Pastoral Council-Lounge 
 
WED: 4:30 PM Children’s Choir-Lounge 
 6:30 PM Strength Finders-Bona Hall 
 7:30 PM Youth Group-JP2 Room 
 
THU: 6:00 PM Family Prison Ministry-Classrooms 
 6:30 PM Women’s Guild Meeting-Bona Hall 
 6:30 PM Baptism Preparation-Lounge 
 6:30 PM Faith Formation Commissions-LCMC 
 7:00 PM Nativity Choir 
 
SAT: 5:00 PM Songleader/Organist 
 6:30 PM KC’s Spaghetti Dinner-Bona Hall 
 
SUN: 8:30 AM Songleader/Organist 
 9:00 AM Sunday Morning Hospitality-Bona Hall 
 10:15 AM Songleader/Organist 
 10:15 AM Early Childhood Church Time 
 10:15 AM Baptism Mass-Church 

Sunday, April 8, (Easter Sunday) 
 8:30  Marie Billodeau (Church) 
 8:30 Members of the Parish (Bona Hall) 
 10:15  George Farley (Church) 
 10:15 Members of the Parish (Bona Hall) 
 

Monday, April 9, 
 9:00 Communion Prayer Service 
 

Tuesday, April 10, 
 9:00  Elsie Sullivan 
 

Wednesday, April 11, 
 8:00  Frank & Fern Herald 
 2:00 Members of the Parish (Woodside) 
 

Thursday, April 12,  
 9:00 Communion Prayer Service 
 2:00  Harvey Heimerl (San Luis) 
 

Friday, April 13, 
 9:00  John Strenski & Son Jack 
 

Saturday, April 14, 
 2:00 Wedding of Connie Deneys & Craig Hansen 
 5:00  Conrad & Teresa Elfe 
 

Sunday, April 15,  
 8:30  Marie Billodeau (Church) 
 10:15  Loddie Mleziva (Church) 
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DISCOVER YOUR GIFTS TO HELP DISCERN GOD’S PLAN FOR YOUR LIFE 
 

 

The sum of your talents is an undeniable way to see God’s work in the unique person He made you to be. 
A workshop at Nativity Parish about Strength Finders 
Presented by Mary Ann Otto (Diocesan Stewardship Director) 
 

Choose one of the two sessions: 
Wednesday, April 11, 2012, 6:30 to 8:30 PM (registration due April 2nd) OR 
Saturday, April 21, 2012, 9:30 to 11:30 AM (registration due April 12th) 
 

How it Works: 
• You will receive the book, Living Your Strengths 
• Take a preference-assessment survey 
• Receive your personal Top Five Strengths 
• Attend the program & discover how unique your strengths are! 
 

Brochures are available at all church entrances. For more information and to register contact Deb Langenhuizen at 
490-1352 ext. 211 or natdl@nativityparish.com or stop in the Parish Office. 
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Francis & Alice Akey 

Orilla Albers 

Gerald Albrent 

Margareta Alvarez 

Carl Angoli Jr. 

Carl Angoli Sr. 

Cleo Angoli 

Lois Aubinger 

Ernie Barnes 

Byron Beams 

Karen Beams 

Ann & Wilber Bellin 

Dave & Stella Belongia 

Gary Bertolli 

Marie Beyer 

Justin Bilodeau 

Loved Ones of the Bjorklund Family 

Lionel C. Boehm 

George Borowicz 

Helen Borowicz 

Jim Brittelli 

Deceased Members of the 
    Buechler & Paulus Families 

Alex & Rose Bunker 

Deceased Members of the  

    Burkart family 

Earl & Ceil Campbell 

Raymond Carbon 

Steve Cezman 

Ceil & Ben Charneski 

Fred Christman Family 

Ruth Connis 

Julie Corcoran 

Maria Chong Cruz 

Rayner Dantzman 

Deceased Members of the 
     DeBoth & McKeever Families 

Lawrence DeCoster 

Patrick DeGrand 

Joan DeGroot 

Raymond M. Delforge 

Walter H. Derenne 

Dale Dexter 

Edward J Donarski 

Francis Duffy 

Harold Duquaine Sr.  

Cecelia Duquaine 

Patricia Edlebeck 

Daisy Edwards 

Melvin Erdmann 

Bernard & Lauretta Feely 

Joseph & Julia Ferry 

Mr. & Mrs. John Flauger 

Wonda Ford 

Deceased Members of the  
     Frechette & Jirovetz Families 

Edmund & Lorena Frideres 

Jane Garrigan 

Gerrits & Westcott Families 

John Gilbertson 

Miladeen Glodosky 

Deceased Members of the  

     Goemans Family 

Edward & Kathleen Gottfredsen 

Ted Grindall 

Carl Gutowski 

Richard Hagmann, Robert & Elizabeth Wegner 

Jerome & Catherine Hammes 

Clayton & Kathryn Hammond 

Martha & Elmer Helgren 

Darrell Hendricks 

John Henderson 

Mary Henderson 

Roy Henderson 

Jeanne Hansen 

Kathryn Herald 

Jeffrey Hill 

John & Irene Hockers 

Robert A . Hockers 

Michael Herald 

Rob Hermes 

Ernest R. Hulse 

John Hunsley 

Thomas R. Jensen 

Al Jenquin 

Nelson Jenquin 

Ursula Jenquin 

Anna Johnson 

Jim Joseph 

Joseph Jossart 

Carol Kabacinski 

Floyd & Gertrude Kaminski 

Frank Kaminski Jr. 

Sarah Karchinski 

Carl & Jean Kimps 

Garold & Florence Kindig 

Olga Kipke 

Carol Klippstine 

Darrell D. Klockziem 

Noah Robert Korth 

Mr. & Mrs. Elmer Kosnar 

James Kramer 

Maybelle & Bernard Kramer 

Mr . & Mrs. Richard Kramor 

Dolores Krysiak & Edwin Krysiak 

Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Kucharski 

Gerard Kucharski 

Armaine Kushava 

Al Lardinois 

Howard & Norma Larrabee  

Julie LeFevre 

Kathleen Lemley 

Don Lorberblatt 

Tom Lorberblatt 

Tom Lundin  

A Special Thank You to all the families who are remembering their loved ones with the memorial of flowers.  
May Christ’s Resurrection renew your spirit. 
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Dorothy & Alex Lynch 

Larry Mackey 

LCPL Brandon Maes, USMC 

Helen & Clarence Maes 

Susan Maes 

Marvin Majewski 

Bob & Shirley Marcey 

Patricia Kurth Marcey 

Al & Gladys Marto 

Kenneth & Beulah Mathews 

Robert & Louise McShane 

Peter & Kathleen Meister 

Dennis Mohr & Grandparents 

Jean & Bill Nelson 

Robert R. Nelson 

Dawn Neuman 

Oscar & Agnes Neuser 

Mr. Edward Nier 

Stanley & Frances Niespodzany 

Joe Nockerts 

Kenneth & Mary Ostertag 

Carol Pamperin 

Sylvan Paul 

Al Pavlik 

Harold & Lucille Peeters 

Craig Peters 

Michael & Francis Peters 

Wayne Peterson 

Deceased Members of the  
   Picard Family 

Sister Joselle Queoff 

Michael Pilz 

Harry, Pat & Sandy Posen 

Parents of Frank & Jean Pritzl 

Deceased Members of the 
     Quinn & Shine Families 

George Rosek 

Dolores Ratajczak 

Thomas W. Reedy 

Jerome Reinl 

Peter & Anna Roskom 

Patrick Ryan 

Arthur Schanilec 

Ransom W Georgette. Schilke 

Ken Schiller 

Fritz & Ann Schiller 

Rolland Schlender 

Mary Seehafer 

Shirley Seeman 

Donald Shorey 

Deceased Members of the 
    Sikowski & Spooner Families 

Casimir & Adeline Socha 

Conrad Soderlund 

Ray Soukup 

Dylan Mark Sperberg 

John Spiegel 

Ray & Bea Staszak 

Mary & Sylvester Steeno 

George & Bea Steffen  

Martin Steffen 

Herbert Stelzer 

Ruth Stelzer 

Travis Stelzer 

Wally & Ann Subrod 

Elmer & Bernadine Teske 

Floyd & Ruth Thelen 

Catherine Thouin 

Philip Thouin 

Frank Thomas 

Stella Thomas 

Cipriano G. Ubalde 

Joe & Babe VandeWalle 

Julie VandeWalle 

Lester VanDreel 

Harvey & Verne VanDenack 

Lee VandenBoomen  

Barbara VandenLangenberg 

Ray & Mabel VandenLangenberg 

Harold & Diane Vandertie 

Alberta VanGheem 

Ray VanGheem 

Dick & Muriel VanLaanen 

Jeff VanLieshout 

Roy M. VanRixel 

Wilbert Verhagen 

Wendell & Orpha Vincent 

Della & Peter Voermans 

Margaret Wallschleager 

Emil Walters 

James Walters 

Lucy Walters 

Elizabeth Wankowski 

Don & Gwen Warden 

James M. Weiss 

Bill & Joanne Wetzel 

Ed & Ann Widell 

Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Williquette 

Richard & Shirley Winters 

John & Henrietta Wolcanski 

Brian Wolf 

Jerry Wolf 

Clifford & Madeline Wright 

May, Rosemary & Roger Yakel 

John & Anna Yashinsky 

Katherine & Leo Yost 

Floyd “Bud” & Selma Zilles 

If your memorial is not listed, or listed incorrectly, please call the Parish Office (499-5156) by Monday, April 9th. We will list 
any additions or corrections in the bulletin on April 15th. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
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EASTER JOYS AND THANK YOUS..... 
 

Thanks to the many people who helped us prepare and celebrate 
well this most Holy Day: to the Worship Commission for 
helping us prepare for the season; the Knights of Columbus & 
Seasonal Decorators for helping us prepare and decorate the 
Church environment and Bona Hall; to our dedicated 
Musicians for uplifting our spirits with beautiful music… 
Nativity Choir (Holy Thursday, Good Friday, Easter), New 
Life Choir (Good Friday-7pm), Children’s Choir (Easter), 
Easter Vigil Choir, (Michael Raught & Wayne Efferson), 
Organist and Songleaders (Palm Sunday, & Easter Masses); 
and to all the dedicated Liturgical Ministers who assisted at 
Holy Week Masses and/or brought Holy Communion to our 
residents at the Nursing Homes. The many hours of preparation 
and celebration, I’m sure, lifted many spirits and gave honor 
and glory to our Risen Lord. Again, thank you for your 
dedication and commitment to this parish as exemplified 
through your ministry. 
  Wayne Efferson, Director of Worship 
 
LUMEN CHRISTI—“Christ our light…” 
Our Paschal (Easter) Candle was donated by Robert 
Henderson and beautifully decorated by Steve Barnes. The 
Worship Commission thanks both for their generosity. 
 
RCIA…THANK YOU!!! 
A special thank you goes to Jean Ray, Bob Wetzel and Jim 
Bania who coordinated and assumed the roles of Catechists for 
our RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults), in order to 
prepare our Catechumen (Andres Rosas) for Baptism, 
Confirmation and Holy Eucharist and Candidate (Alan Young) 
for the sacraments of Confirmation and Holy Eucharist 

NO  
SUNDAY MORNING 

HOSPITALITY  
THIS WEEKEND 

BAPTISMS: 
Parents may schedule their child’s baptism after they have 
completed a two-part preparation program. Call the Parish 
Office at least 60 days before Baptism for interview and 
preparation session. 
 

2012 BAPTISM DATES: 
April 15th, May 13th, and June 17th. 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
(following 8:30 AM Mass—See Dates Listed Below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament for 
those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2012 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES: 
July 29, September 30, December 30th. 
 

RCIA—Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you or 
someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 

 CRISIS CENTER PREGNANCY HOTLINE 
 436-8888 433-9955 
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WOMEN’S GUILD MOTHER/DAUGHTER 
MASS AND POTLUCK DINNER 
The “Women’s Guild Mother/Daughter Mass and Potluck 
Dinner” will be held on Thursday, May 3rd. All women of the 
Parish (come alone or bring a friend) are invited to attend Mass 
at 5:30 PM – Fr. Jim Hablewitz Presider, with Potluck and 
entertainment to follow. Please bring a dish to pass large 
enough to serve 10 people. Sign-Up sheets are located in Bona 
Hall by the Kitchen. Or call Katie Steinman at 494-3093 for 
reservations. Reservations are required; Deadline is April 29th. 
 

The entertainment for the evening will be ‘Let’s Get 
PURSE-onal”, and we’re looking for a few good 
purse stories to share. Do you have an unusual, 
especially beautiful (or otherwise), hand-crafted or 
vintage purse? How about a good story about a lost or 
borrowed purse, or one purchased at an exotic locale, 

etc. Please call or e-mail Carol Fountain at 499-4408 or 
carolfountain@sbcglobal.net or Bonnie Freschette at  
499-3741 or dbtimer@new.rr.com. 

NEW LIFE CHOIR 
New Life Masses will be: Saturday, May 19th at 7:00 PM . For 
more information contact Elissa Lucas Richardson at 360-6627 or 
elissa_richardson@hotmail.com. 

WOMEN’S GUILD 
Our next Meeting is Thursday, April 12, 6:30 PM in Bona Hall. 
We will have our election of Officers for the 2012-2013 year. 
Plan to attend this important meeting and enjoy a light lunch 
and refreshments. 

SCRIP 
SCRIP gift cards are just the right size to fit in everyone's 
Easter basket...and they're better for the waistline than chocolate! 
We have iTunes cards perfect for all the young people you love. 
(They're great to have on hand for birthday gifts, too!). Fleet 
Farm, Jo-Ann Fabrics....we have cards to fit everyone. We also 
carry cards for 25 restaurants. Buy a gift card for yourself and 
know you're helping Nativity (at no additional cost to you!). 
SCRIP can be purchased on the weekends after all Masses or in 
the Parish Office Monday through Friday from 9 AM-3 PM. 
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T H E  S A C R A M E N T  O F  
C O N F I R M A T I O N  
F O R  A D U L T S  
Many adults have completed their 
catechetical preparation as high school youth 
but did not celebrate the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. If you would like to prepare to 
celebrate this Sacrament, please contact Jamie 
Whalen (490-1352 ext. 216) by Monday, April 9 for more 
information about preparation sessions this spring. Sessions will 
take place Thursdays, April 19 and 26, and May 3 (each from 
7:00 to 8:30 PM in the Lorraine Cann Ministry Center, Room 
100). Celebration of Confirmation will take place at Nativity, 
Saturday, May 5, 2012, 7:00 PM with Bishop Robert Morneau. 
 

PARISH SERVICE EXPERIENCE CANCELLED 
The spring Parish Service Experience, scheduled for Saturday, 
April 14, has been cancelled. 

GREAT DATE—April 20, 6:30 PM 
Married couples, please join us for the last Great Date of the 
season. Come for appetizers at 6:30, followed by a presentation 
by Wayne and Jolene Wichlacz, then a date of your choice while 
we provide free childcare until 10:00 PM. Please note that we 
will meet in the Narthex this time, rather than Bona Hall. 
 

“Loving With a Pure Heart”—For our last Great Date 
of the season, we will explore the topic of chastity. 
You may ask, “What does chastity have to do with 
marriage? Isn’t that a topic for priests and nuns?” 
After reading The Jesuit Guide to Almost Everything, 
by Fr. James Martin, we discovered some good 
insights into chastity for our marriage relationships. 
We will explore 6 suggestions for living a more chaste 
life with our spouse. 
 

To register for Great Date, please call Laurie Johnson,  
490-1352, ext. 209 or email Natlj@nativityparish.com. 

 

 
 

Our morning begins with 9:00 AM Mass in Church, 
followed by a Continental Breakfast and Presentation in the Social Hall. 

 

Please RSVP to the Parish Office by April 9, 2012 
(We need an accurate count to order food) 

 

Nativity of Our Lord Parish,    or         St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish 
2270 S. Oneida St., Green Bay, WI 54304    2771 Oakwood Dr., Green Bay, WI 54304 
or call the Parish Office at 499-5156.              or call the Parish Office at 499-1546 

 

“OILS OF THE BIBLE” 

 
 

Presenter, Dr. Lynn Thompson 
Holistic Approach to Family Health 

 

Friday, April 13, 2012 
9:00-11:00 AM 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish 
(Social Hall) 

 

2nd FRIDAYS 
For SENIORS 

2012 HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 
Please save the evening of Saturday, May 12. The 
parish would like to honor you at 5:00 Mass with 
a dinner and program to follow. More information 
will be sent to you in the mail. 
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CHURCH PICNIC—June 23 & 24 
Silent Auction—The Silent Auction 
needs empty or filled baskets/vessels. 
Please drop them off in the Parish Office. 
Thank you. 



DO YOU KNOW...... 
of a parishioner who is currently homebound, in 
assisted living, hospice or a nursing home resident? 
If you have a relative or neighbor who is not able to 
attend mass due to these situation, please notify 
Laurie Johnson, Pastoral Associate at Nativity.  
Call 490-1352, ext. 209 or email 
Natlj@nativityparish.com. 

Welcome 
Our warmest welcome to all who celebrate with us, 
whether visitors, long-time residents, or newly arrived 
in the Parish. If you would like to join Nativity of Our 
Lord Parish please call the Parish Office at (499-5156) 
or go to our website www.nativityparish.com for a 
registration form. 
 
If you are already a registered Parish member and need 
to make changes, you may use this form to update 
your records. Please complete this form and place in 
the collection basket or return to the Parish Office. 
Thank you. 
 

Name_____________________________________ 

Phone_____________________________________ 

Email_____________________________________ 

Address___________________________________ 

City_______________ Zip Code______________ 

 

 New address  New phone number 

Moving, please remove from membership list 

NATIVITY PARISH RUMMAGE SALE  
 

2nd annual Nativity Parish Rummage Sale sponsored by the 
Women's Guild will be on April 20th, 8:30 to 4:00 PM and 
April 21st, 8:30 to noon. We are in need of your rummage items 
and books, bakery will be an added feature this year. Clean 
usable items only, clothing accepted, no electronics. Please drop 
off your items in Bona Hall marked Rummage Sale. Questions, 
call Mary at 494-3088 or Marge at 494-0244. 
 
If anyone would like to donate bakery for the rummage sale on 
April 20 and 21st please drop it off in the Bona Hall on 
Thursday April 19th or Friday morning before the rummage 
sale. Please put items on paper plates , covered, and mark what 
it is. Thank you 
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Are you thinking about going on the Christmas in Branson 
Bay Bus Tour?  

 
LIMITED SEATING. First Come...First Serve… 

filling up fast!!! 
Don’t want to miss this wonderful Christmas Tour. 

 
This is a Nativity Parish Fundraiser and 
 Bay Bus will donate $50.00 per person  

if you sign up at Nativity 
 

Reservation forms available in the Parish office. 
 

6 Day Tour - NOVEMBER 4 – 9, 2012 
$695.00 per Person (Double Occupancy) 

 
Includes: Lodging, Transportation, 3 Dinners and 4 

Breakfasts, 
Branson Shows and St. Louis, Mo. Tours 

 
Featuring Tony Orlando Christmas Show,  
The Miracle of Christmas, Pierce Arrow,  
Yakov Smirnoff and Danny O’Donnell,  

visit Stone Hill Winery and time for shopping! 
In St Louis visit the Gateway Arch and  

tour the Budweiser Brewery.  
 

Deposit of $250.00 due at time of reservations, 
Final payment due 60 days prior to departure. 

 
Trip insurance forms available in church office 
Or call Vicki at Nativity (490-1352 ext. 203). 

 
Questions call Vicki at Nativity Parish  

(920) 490-1352 ext 203 
 

HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US! 

THE FEAST OF DIVINE MERCY 
Sunday, April 15, 2012 
St. Agnes Parish,  
1484 Ninth Street, Green Bay 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 1:00-3:00 PM 
 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy: 3:00 PM 
 

Mass: 3:20 PM—Fr. John Girotti - Celebrant 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament before and following Mass. 
For more information call Val Bessert at 866-9988 or 360-3326. 
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CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS!!! 
March 
27th Ray Schleis ............. $25.00 31st Andy Vondrasek…...$25.00 
28th Carolyn Nichols ...... $25.00  1st Maddie Junion-Sherman $50.00 
29th BBN Salon .............. $25.00 2nd Laurie Bolle………..$25.00 
30th Diane Timble .......... $25.00  

Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing payment. 

THE SOCIETY FOR FAITH AND CHILDREN’S 
EDUCATION (SFACE)  
Thank you for your continued prayers and support of 
evangelizing and educating the youth in developing countries. 
We welcome the new sponsors to the program. If anyone is still 
interested and did not have an opportunity to visit us this past 
weekend, you may go to the website: www.sfacemission.org. 

OPERATION RICE BOWL 
REFLECTION:  
THE RESURRECTION 
Our celebration of the resurrection brings us new 

joy and hope! Throughout Lent, your support of Operation Rice 
Bowl has helped offer hope to millions of people around the 
world who benefit from the work of Catholic Relief Services. 
For six weeks you have prayed for the people of Madagascar, 
fasted in solidarity with the people of India, learned about the 
challenges in the lives of people in Vietnam and El Salvador, 
and given sacrificially to create economic opportunities in 
Zambia. Their struggles—and the efforts of CRS—are far from 
over, but you have made a difference. 

SERVICE IN THE CITY—June 16-30, 2012 
 

Service in the City is a two week volunteer service program in 
St. Paul, MN. This is an exciting opportunity to participate in 
the vital mission of the School Sisters of Notre Dame at one of 
two ministry sites which serve women in transition committed 
to change and recent immigrants empowered through education 
and social services. 
 
This life changing experience includes time for service, reflec-
tion and prayer while living together at Notre Dame Center, an 
SSND hospitality house. 
 
For more information about the program or to apply visit: 
www.ssnd.org. Contact Sister Marcie Solms SSND at 
msolms@ssnd.org. 
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	Readings For The Week Of April 8th

	Are you thinking about going on the Christmas in Branson Bay Bus Tour? 

	6 Day Tour - NOVEMBER 4 – 9, 2012

	Sunday, April 15, 2012

	Mass: 3:20 PM—Fr. John Girotti - Celebrant

	Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament before and following Mass.


